
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
     

 
 
 

 

  
    

  
 
 

   
 

 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

 

 

Argyll & Bute Council                                                                                    

Comhairle Earra Ghâidheal agus Bhòid 

Local Notice To Mariners 

01/20 

Defective Navigation Lights – North Pier, Oban 

Mariners are advised that the Green fixed navigation lights [2 F 
G(VERT)] on the North Pier, Oban (Lat 56o 24.887’N, Long 005o 

28.489’W) have an intermittent fault, and therefore, there is the 
possibility they will not be operational at all times. 

Mariners are requested to proceed with caution in the area if the lights 
are not operational. 

A further update will be issued once the defect has been rectified. 

Further information can be obtained from the Harbour Master on 01631 
562892. 

Vicki McKenzie 
Harbour Master 
Oban 
PA34 5QD. 


